
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Lawrence University 

“Memorial Gateway”  

Given to College by Col. 

Schneller 
   

 March 12, 1930 Appleton Post-

Crescent.  Announcement of the gift was 

made by Henry Wriston, Lawrence 

college president.  The memorial, which 

will be erected between the George A. 

Whiting Athletic Field and the 

Alexander gymnasium on the new south 

campus, will be unveiled as a part of the 

Memorial Day ceremonies planned in 

connection with the Midwest track meet, 

May 31. 

  The committee consisted of O.P. 

Fairfield, professor of art at Lawrence 

College and chairman of the Appleton 

park board, and A.H. Weston, professor 

of Greek at Lawrence to assist in 

designing the memorial.  Childs and 

Smith, Chicago architects, in 

conjunction with Eric Buchols, 

landscape architect will supervise 

construction of the gateway. 

The memorial gateway will be of 

stone, erected in appropriate design 

bearing decorative plaques 

commemorating Lawrentians who have 

given their lives in their country’s 

service. 

 

                          
 

 
Appleton Historic Preservation Commission 

May 2016 

 
www.appleton.org/government/planning/historic-preservation 


